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Submitter Comments: 
Allowing the United Nations subcommittee the tools they need to make reports and enquires would 

be very helpful for identifying potential aspects of our detention system that may be in need of 
reform. Allowing these v isits by the subcommittee on prevention of torture is important as it will 

give present and future governments confidential, objective and impartial information that they 
may use to inform their detention policy. I do not wish to be called as a w itness. 




